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The impact on the local community and the fabric of the Northern Beaches as a whole has not 
been considered. This over urbanisation of the area is not welcomed by those who live here. The 
ignorant pursuit of this project does not take into account the environmental, social and 
economic losses this community will face by building a tunnel for more cars that will reach 
capacity in less than 10 years! Improve the public transport links to the Beaches! We don't need 
more cars on already traffic logged streets. 


